




VI.

VII.

Board Matters
BHP Foundation Board Update
Commissioner Schoenfeld said  that in December of 2023, the Foundation elected Betsy Martens
as President and Becca Bracy as Vice President The Foundation will have its quarterly meeting
on February 21, 2024.
The group's goal is to be better ambassadors and continue to offer an in-person tour in the Fall and
informal tours throughout the year. The Foundation is currently working with Jackson House Films
to create a video for the Foundation, which will be used as an introduction to the Foundation and
generate more funds.
Anita Speirs, a Foundation member, has been working on several resident events.
Announcements and Other Items from the Board
Commissioner Fearer reported on the progress of the new Resident Advisory Board (RAB). Three 
meetings have been held thus far. The RAB consists of tenant-based voucher holders, many of whom
reside in private housing rather than BHP sites in Boulder. The RAB was established provide 
feedback on the Moving to Work (MTW) Annual Plan and elect the Resident Commissioner.to The 
RAB will focus remains on amplifying voices from BHP residents. Moving forward, the RAB aims to
continue meeting, providing reports, and fostering connections with the community.
Conference Opportunities

Future Board Items
There were no new 

 
Future Board Items added.

Adjourn

The meeting of the Board of Commissioners adjourned at 11:15 am.
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Commissioners are welcome to contact Jason Acuna if they are interested in conference 
opportunities.




